GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
SECRETARIAT: PLANNING DEPARTMENT
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NOTICE
Imphal, the Jg/March, 2022

No.PLG1-301/1/2022-PLG-PLANNING: It is hereby notified for general information that
ongoing online registration of Manipur StartUp Scheme 1.0 will be closed on
31/03/2022.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.
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Director (Planning)
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Copy to:

P.S. to Chief Minister, Manipur

S.0. to Chief Secretary, Govt. of Manipur

Addl. Chief Secretary (Planning), Govt. of Manipur

Director, DIPR, Manipur, with a request for kind arrangement to publish the
above notice as news item in local dailies.

5. Managing Director, Globiz with a request to upload the notice in StartUp Web-

site.
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